



Cockney Hill, Tilehurst, Reading

Berkshire RG30 4EX

Tel: 0118 959 0466

enquiries@prospect.reading.sch.uk

http://www.kgaprospect.uk

Headteacher: Mr D Littlemore

Dear Students, Parents, Carers and Staff

On behalf of the Governing board, we are delighted to congratulate all on the recent Ofsted inspection where King's Academy Prospect gained a 'Good' rating with an 'Outstanding' in Leadership and Management.

This marks a moment at King's Academy Prospect where we should reflect on this achievement and every individual should be proud of their contribution. As stated in the Ofsted report, the 'Pupils are aspirational and rightly optimistic about their futures' which is an ethos that we aim to continue to grow.

The report is published on the Ofsted website and I ask you all to take the time to read the report especially the section 'What is it like to attend this school?' as it provides an insight into what all current and prospective students should expect. After reading the report I am sure you all will feel proud of the achievements, and I encourage you to all to say thank you to your children, your parents and the staff at Kings Academy Prospect for their continued efforts and support.

All of us within the Governing Body are immensely proud of the recent achievement by the Kings Academy Prospect family and we are looking forward to what the future holds.

We wish you all success in the coming months

Alex Langford-Pollard Chair of Governors